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◄ Jun 2013 ~ July 2013 ~ Aug 2013 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
 1  

Practice counting 
forward and  
backwards by 2’s, 5”s 
and 10”s from any 
number. Can you do it  
jumping on one foot? 

2  
List the months of the 
year in order starting 
with the first month of 
the year. 
 

3  
Find a flower with an 
odd number of petals. 
Do all flowers have the 
same number of 
petals? 
 

4  
Add the ages of all the  
people who live in your  
house. What is the 
sum? 

5  
Using sidewalk chalk 
write as many number 
facts you know  
in one minute. 
 

6  
Find at least 3 different 
ways to make $1.00 
using nickels, dimes, 
and quarters. 
 

7  
Keep track of the  
temperature everyday 
for the week. Predict 
what will be the high 
and low temperatures 
for the week. 
 

8  
100 is the answer, 
what could the 
question possibly be? 
 
Challenge yourself to 
think of more 
questions. 
 

9  
Write the numbers 
below in expanded 
form for. 
 (Ex. 583 = 500 +80 
+3) 
 
 729 846 295 

10  
Flip a coin 10 times 
and record your 
results. Flip the coin 
another 10 times. 
Compare the  
results What do you 
notice? 

11  
If you start playing a 
game at 8 a.m. and 
play for 1 and a half 
hours, what time is it 
when you’re done? 
How do you know? 

12  
 
Do a Sudoko puzzle in 
the newspaper 

13  
Palindromes are 
numbers  
that are the same 
forward  
and backwards 
(example 121)  
Find a palindrome in 
real life. 

14  
Go on a Shape Hunt 
around your home. 
Look for items shaped 
like a square,  
rectangle, and a circle. 
Draw and label the 
items. 
 

15  
Jump rope and count 
by tens to 100. Try 
counting 
backwards. 
 
 

16  
Today’s number is 12 
 
Make 12 by: 
-Adding two numbers 
-Subtracting two 
numbers 
-Adding three numbers 

17  
Play a strategy game 
like Mancala or 
Connect Four. 
Would you use the 
same strategy the next 
time you play? 
 

18  
Blow a marble, a bottle 
cap and a pencil 
across a table. 
Measure how far they 
go.  Which goes the 
farthest? By how 
much? 

19  
Make a 3-D shape 
using 
minimarshmallows and 
toothpicks.  
How many corners 
does your shape 
have? How many 
edges? 

20  
Gather a handful of 
coins with  
a value less than 
$2.00.  
Calculate the total. 

21 
 Ask 10 people their 
favorite kind of pizza. 
Record your data in a 
table, chart, or  
graph. 

22  
How many times can 
you dribble a 
basketball in 1 minute? 
2 minutes? Can you 
beat your first time? 
 

23  
Estimate how long it 
will make you to read 
10 pages.  
Try it! 

24  
Go for a walk in your  
neighborhood and look 
for odd and even 
numbers. 

25  
Write a story problem 
that can be solved 
using the number 
sentence 
9 x 3 = ______. 
 

26  
Draw a design that has  
symmetry. 

27  
Gather 3 store 
receipts.  
Find the total amount 
that was spent. 
 

28 
 Figure your age in 
months 
 

29  
Make a set of flash 
cards and practice the  
multiplication facts. 
 

30  
Write a schedule for  
tomorrow that includes 
the  
hours and minutes of 
your  
activities. 
 

31 Have a scavenger 
hunt for real-world 
examples of right 
angles (ex. the corner 
of a book) 
 

 

More Calendars from WinCalendar: August, September, October 

►  Adapted from http://cpsdmath.wikispaces.com/ 


